»;' Progress Energy

November 30, 2006

Ms. Blanca S. Bayé, Director

Division of the Commission Clerk and
Administrative Services

Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

Re:  Joint petition to reopen and extend term of previous territorial agreement in
Orange County, by Orlando Utilities Commission and Progress Energy Florida,
Inc.; Docket No. 060503-EU

— Dear Ms. Bayé:

Pursuant to Order No. PSC-06-0773-PAA-EU issued September 18, 2006 in the
above-referenced docket, please find attached the required joint status report.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter, and please do not hesitate to call me
should you have any questions.

Sincerely,
')'LN\I- ’ 3 B{.LLMﬂmS
hn T. Burnett
JTB/Ims
Attachment

Progress Enargy Florida, Inc.

106 £ College Avenue




BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In re: Joint Petition of Orlando Docket No. 060503-EU
Utilities Commission and Progress Submitted for filing:
Energy Florida to reopen and extend Nl;vl:lmber 305 20132
term of their previous territorial :
agreement in Orange County.

JOINT STATUS REPORT

Orlando Utilities Commission (“OUC™) and Progress Energy Florida, Inc.,
(“PEF”) (collectively, “the Joint Petitioners”), pursuant to Commission Order PSC-06-
0773-PAA-EU, jointly file this status report on their negotiations toward a new territorial

agreement in Orange County and state as follows:

1. Pursuant to Commission Order PSC-06-0773-PAA-EU, the Joint Petitioners
are required to file a joint status report with the Commission on November 30, 2006

regarding their negotiations toward a new territorial agreement in Orange County.

2. The Joint Petitioners hereby report that they are examining multiple
alternatives and feel they have made progress in their negotiations toward a new
territorial agreement. The Joint Petitioners are optimistic that they can reach a new
agreement in the near future. The Joint Petitioners will continue to negotiate the
remaining issues that they have regarding a new agreement and will, in any event,
conclude their negotiations and will file a new agreement, if one is reached, on or before

January 31, 2007.

3. Given the current status of the negotiations between the Joint Petitioners, the
Joint Petitioners do not believe that any additional Commission action is necessary to

assist the parties in negotiating a new agreement at this time,

PROGRESS ENERGY FLORIDA




Respectfully submitted,
U
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Roy C. Young

Young & van Assenderp. P.A.
Post Office Box 1833
Tallahassee, Florida 32302-1833
Telephone: 850-222-7206
Facsimile: 850-561-6834
Attorney for

ORLANDO UTiLiTIES COMMISSION
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Deputy General Counsel-Florida

John T. Burnett

Associate General Counsel

Progress Energy Service Company, LLC
Post OfTice Box 14042
St. Petershurg, Florida 33
Telephone: 727-820-5184
Facsimile: 727-820-5249
Email: john.burncttt@panmail.com

733-4042

Attorneys for
PROGRESS ENERGY FLORIDA, INC,

PROGRESS ENERGY FLORIDA




